
Pre Prep 
 
Congratulations to F51 whose class assembly on Wednesday was the final one of the school 
year.  They focused on their work about growth with a lovely depiction of the story of the 
enormous turnip.  It was a good job that mouse was there to save the day!  I particularly 
liked the words of their prayer: 
 
                                Dear God 
                                Help us to work together as a team. 
                                Teach us to ask others when we need help. 
                                Amen 
 
This will be my prayer too, as we approach the end of term. 
 
Mrs Smith 
Head of Pre Prep 
 


